
 

 
 

 

 

 
TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs A Webb 

Wednesday 5th July 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

Important messages 

• Year 6 school production of ‘Matilda’: Tuesday 18th July 2pm and Wednesday 19th July at 6pm- 

order tickets! 

• Wednesday evening performance: children need to be back in school at 5:30pm 

 

The time has come for you to watch the year 6 production of Matilda! As you will be aware, the children have 

been working tirelessly on their performance and are very excited to invite all parents and carers in to watch! 

We appreciate all the support that you have given your children in helping with costumes, learning their lines 

and perfecting their singing.  

 

The performances that are open to family and friends are Tuesday 18th (2pm) and Wednesday 19th (6pm).  

 

Tickets must be ordered through the below form and this is on a first come, first served basis. Tickets will be 

limited to two per child; this will ensure that tickets do not sell out. Please contact us if you require additional 

tickets. To order tickets, please complete the form by following the links below and stating how many tickets 

you would like. Due to the capacity of our school hall, we are offering 90 spaces for the Tuesday performance 

and 200 for the Wednesday performance; we will inform you once these are fully booked. 

 

https://forms.gle/gdbuk8cch6mDJRPYA 

 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to offer a creche and so we kindly ask that small children do not attend to 

avoid any disruption during the performance which Year 6 have worked incredibly hard to put together.  

 

For GDPR purposes, there is a strict no video or photography rule during the performance; however, there will 

be an opportunity for you to take photos of your child only on stage, when the performance has ended. 

 

As the evening performance on Wednesday 19th July begins at 6pm, we ask that all children are in by 5.30pm 

in order to get them all primped, preened and in costumes! 

 

Please ensure that your child arrives to school in their school uniform – all children will be required to wear a 

white shirt and trousers/skirt/shorts and school shoes as part of their costume for the play. 

 

Thank you again for your support.  

Yours faithfully, 

The Year 6 team 

https://forms.gle/gdbuk8cch6mDJRPYA

